





Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ORD No. 2023-1127

TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM : WILFREDOE. CABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

SUBJECT: FREE ONLINE SYMPOSIUM of the HUMAN

RESOURCE RELATIONS OFFICE (HRRO) OF

THE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

DATE : October 25, 2023

- 1. Enclosed is a copy of the letter dated October 11, 2023 of Director Ma. Theresa C. Fernandez of the Human Resource Relations Office, Civil Service Commission, relative to the invitation for a free online symposium on the important information on the exercise of the right to self-organization, on November 7, 2023, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon via zoom platform.
- 2. In this connection, Schools Division Superintendents are requested to attend on the said activity and register through this link https://forms.gle/NhsQszo7yxTdKdx26.
- 2. For immediate dissemination





Address: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph Website: depedncr.com.ph

Doc. Ref. Code	RO-ORD-F004	Rev	00
Effectivity	01.26.23	Page	1 of 1



October 11, 2023

WILFREDO E. CABRAL

Regional Director Department of Education- National Capital Region Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Dear Regional Director Cabral:

Since June 1, 1987, the Human Resource Relations Office (HRRO) of the Civil Service Commission (CSC) has taken the lead in promoting the exercise of government employees' right to self-organization and harnessing public sector employees' organizations towards effective service delivery. Included in its responsibilities is providing information and assistance among government employees as they exercise their right to self-organization.

Thus, the HRRO will conduct a free online symposium on November 7, 2023 from 8:00 am to 12:00 NN via the Zoom platform. Target participants heads of agencies, human resource managers, and rank-and-file employees of LGUs with no registered employees' organizations as well as employees of the Department of Education. This four-hour foundational course shall enable participants to understand important information on the exercise of the right to selforganization. It will be conducted through a blended learning approach, combining lectures and facilitated group discussion to present, discuss and clarify important, timely and relevant information related to the exercise of the right to self-organization.

In this light, we would like to invite you, your Assistant Regional Director and the Schools Division Superintendents to attend the Symposium. Kindly register through this link: https://forms.gle/NhsQszo7yxTdKdx26 on or before October 25, 2023.

For further inquiries and other matters relative to the symposium, please email Florie N. Navarra at hrro@csc.gov.ph.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Human Resource Relations Office

HRRO/KDF/ARC/fnn Letter PSEO Symposium DepEd